COPY.

9th November, 1934,

Dear Mr. Parker,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th ultimo
with reference to your freeboard report on the Motor Vessel
"KOMAKI MARU", We have not yet recelived a report for a
vessel of thils name and I am wondering if you d1d not mean

the "KIYOSUMI MARU", a report on which we '

AT 5 B

same date as your letter,

i

We are communicating offlecially with Mr. Cox
regardingithe report on this latter vessel and forwarding a copy
of the o U%'VAt1cn in order that he may take such steps as
he considers desirable with a view to asertaining the reason
for the difference 1n the assigmment.

This 1s the second case in which we have noticed a

dlscrepancy.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

M. M. Parker, Bsq., ///
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